

DATES TO REMEMBER IN DECEMBER

Thursday 21st December -

Christmas Disco

Friday 22nd December -Christmas Raffle

 Friday 12th January -**Donut Friday**

Message from the Chair

The school calendar year has finished with a bang with your amazing support at our PTA events. Together we have raised hundreds of pounds to go towards the school and this is not including the Christmas events. Donut Friday was a big success and we are looking forward to the next one in January. Also thank •

Heronshaw PTA Newsletter

- you for donating your Christmas jumpers to our Christmas jumper sale, you gave pre loved jumpers to families that will enjoy them even more this year. Look out for our newsletter in January for exciting up and coming events and our new logo that the students at Heronshaw have been putting their beautiful creative minds to.
- Lastly, we want to say a massive thank you to our Heronshaw families and the teachers for giving up their time to help make these event possible. Have a fantastic Christmas break and we are looking forward to holding even more fun and exciting

Christmas Raffle

Lots of amazing prizes to be won! If any families would like to donate a • raffle prize, please hand in to the school office before the 22nd December.



VOLUNTEERS

events.

Volunteers

We still need more volunteers to join our PTA for upcoming events,

• there is no expectation on any parent volunteer. Any amount of time you can give to the PTA will always be well received. There is a variety of ways you can get involved, from engaging with social media activities, attending PTA meetings, through to volunteering or coordinating events. No time is too little and more hands make light work.

Contact details:

HeronshawPTA@gmail.com

Please visit our Facebook page: Heronshaw Pta



PLANNED EVENTS







